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July 30, 1984

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTN: Wayne H. Jens

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine preoperational safeguards inspection conducted by
Mr. T. J. Madeda of this office on July 11-13, 1984 of activities at the Enrico
Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2, authorized by NRC Construction Permit No.
CPPR-87 and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. W. H. Jens and other mem-
bers of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during the
inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective exami-
nation of procedures and representative records, observations, and interviews
with personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspectica. However, one potential deficiency involving the
design of a certain portion of your security system requires your review. This
matter is discussed in Section 8 of the enclosed report. We request that you
3ddress this matter in writing within 30 days of your receipt of this letter
and include the steps taken or planned to address the matter.

Areas examined during this inspection concern a subject matter which is exempt
from disclosure according to Section 73.21(c)(2) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice,"
Part 73, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations. This information must be han-
died and protected in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21. Conse-
quently, the enclosure to this letter, our report of this inspection, and your
response to our concern identified in Section 8 of the report will not be placed
in the Public Document Room. Therefore, your statement of action regarding our
concern identified in Section 8 of the report should be submitted as a separate
enclosure to ycur transmittal letter in the manner prescribed.

.icsure contains
SUARDS INFORMATI0tl
v ccration this

D0 controlled8 '-ph8060024840739
ADOCK 05000341G

hqfPDR

, i

c



w

. .

July 30, 1984Detroit Edison Company 2

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection. .,

Sincerely,
'

[
W. L. Axelson, Ch ef

Chief,Nuclea(MaerialsSafety
and Safeguards, ranch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-341/84-26(DRSS)

(UNCLASSIFIED SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION)

cc w/ enc 1:
L. P. Bregni, Licensing

Engineer
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate

Legal Department
IE File
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cc w/ enc 1, w/o UNCLASSIFIED
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DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
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